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On Wednesday, December 18, the Tuscarawas County Commissioners recognized award winners 

from the Tuscarawas Arts Partnership (TAP) Arty Party, which was held on November 3, at My 

Museum Tattoo Studio. Hosted by TAP, the Arty Party is a free arts filled event showcasing 

Tuscarawas County student artwork. Approximately 130 pieces of artwork were received for the 

Arty Party and were then judged and awarded. Of those 130 pieces of artwork, Commissioner 

Landis and Commissioner Abbuhl welcomed the award winners from grades two through ten, and 

congratulated the students on their art and awards. Wilma Mullet, Executive Director of TAP, 

commented that she and other judges were blown away by the quality and amount of artwork that 

was received. According to Ms. Mullet, the number of pieces obtained for the Arty Party, 

demonstrates the ability, diversity, and amount of young artists in Tuscarawas County. 

Commissioner Landis agreed, stating that “I am so impressed by the artistic abilities of all the 

students here today, as well as the arts programs in Tuscarawas County.” Commissioner Abbuhl 

encouraged the students to showcase their abilities at other events as well, such as the Tuscarawas 

County Fair. Student artwork was on display in the William E. Winters Board Room, and each 

student and his or her family was invited to attend and be recognized.  

 

 

Pictured Above: Commissioner Al Landis and Commissioner Chris Abbuhl pictured Wilma Mullet TAP 

Executive Director, the Arty Party Award Winners and their families 


